
Dr. Seuss Birthday Celebration Week is coming soon! 
 

 
 
Our celebration will be Monday, February 27 through Friday, March 3.   
 
Each day we will have a different Dress Up Theme.  If your child would like to 
participate, here is a list of the books and the attire for each day: 
Monday – The Sleep Book – Wear your favorite pajamas! 
Tuesday – Cat in the Hat – Wear your favorite hat! 
Wednesday – Fox in Socks – Wear your crazy socks!  
Thursday – Oh, The Places You’ll Go! – Dress for the career you want to have when you grow 
up! 
Friday – Dr Seuss Parade and Program – Wear your wackiest Dr Seuss outfit or dress as your 
favorite Dr Seuss character. 
 
Our annual Dr. Seuss Parade and Program will be on Friday, March 3 beginning at 
9:30am.  Everyone is invited to participate in the parade by dressing in a wacky costume 
or as his or her favorite Dr. Seuss character.  The first graders will present our Dr. Seuss 
program in the gym after the parade. 
 
We are excited to announce this year we will be doing a Book Exchange again.  Each 
student is asked to donate a gently used book or two for the exchange.  The books do not 
have to be Dr. Seuss books.  Any books PreK-5th grade level would be appreciated.  All 
books will be collected in the library Monday through Thursday.  On Friday, March 3, 
each student will be allowed to choose one book to take home to keep forever!  
 
Another addition to this year’s celebration is a Coin Collection Challenge.  Each 
homeroom will be given a bottle or jug to collect coins throughout the week.  The 
classroom that collects the most change by the end of the week will win an ice cream 
sundae party courtesy of the Gatesville Elementary Media Center.  All money from the 
coin collection challenge will be used to purchase new books for the school library. 
 
If you have any questions about our celebration activities, please feel free to call  
Mrs. Matthews in the library at 357-0613.  We look forward to a fun-filled week! 
 


